

Unleash your limitless potential



Executive Head Teacher Mr Chris Wilson BSc / PGCE/ NPOH / MA

31st January 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Re; 6th Form site move - Consultation Evening - Tuesday, 15th February 2022 (7.00pm to 7.30pm)

Queensbury School 6th Form Post 16 Provision is proposing to relocate from its current location at Wood End Road to a new site at Station Road, Erdington, Birmingham B23. This would occur when the building has been fully refurbished from February 2023, subject to the new building being handed over to the school. The new site is 0.5miles – measured by "straight line distance" from the current site. (0.9 Miles by road). The number of places that the new 6th Form site would be able to accommodate will be 84 places in 2022-2023 and increase to 96 in 2023-2024.

I would like to hold a consultation for parents **on Tuesday**, **15**th **February 2022 from 7.00pm to 7.30pm virtually via Teams**. This will give an opportunity to update on current progress and raise any questions you may have.

If you are interested in joining the consultation discussion, could you please complete the slip below and return it to the school, this will enable us to ensure that the school can include you in the Teams invitation.

Yours sincerely

S. A.

B Adnan

Associate Head of School – 6th From

Please return to; B Adnan

Re; 6th Form Consultation – **Tuesday**, **15th February 2022** – virtually via Teams

I would like to participate in the above meeting

Name

Child's Name

Class

Email address



www.educationimpact.org.uk